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MEMORANDUM           
 
 
TO:   The Honorable Linda W. Cropp 
   Chairman, Council of the District of Columbia 
 
FROM:  Natwar M. Gandhi  [signature] 
   Chief Financial Officer 
 
DATE:  January 2, 2004 
 
SUBJECT:               Fiscal Impact Statement: “Truth in Student Residency at DCPS 

Act of 2003” 
 
REFERENCE:        Bill 15-305 
 
 
Conclusion 
 
Funds are sufficient in the FY 2004 through FY 2007 budget and financial plan to enact 
the “Truth in Student Residency at DCPS Act of 2003”.  
 
Background 
 
The proposed Act would amend the criteria used to determine whether or not a student is 
eligible to attend District of Columbia Public Schools (DCPS).  DCPS already collects 
information to establish residency; the Act changes the acceptable documentation needed 
to establish residency the documents. 
 
Financial Plan Impact 
 
Implementation of this Act would have no impact on the District’s budget and financial 
plan.  DCPS currently collects information similar to what is required in the Act. 
 
 


